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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/059 
 
Subject: 2023/2024 Capital Resource Plan 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

As per the Secretary of State's Directions 
(https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/joint-capital-
resource-use-plans-directions-to-icbs-and-nhs-trusts/secretary-
of-states-directions-specifying-the-period-to-which-joint-capital-
resource-use-plans-must-relate), Integrated Care Boards (ICBs) 
are required to develop and publish their capital resource use 
plans each financial year. ICBs were requested to submit their 
2023/2024 plans by March 30th. 
 
I was unable to locate the capital resource plan for the financial 
year 2023-24 on your website or through other public sources. 
As a result, I would like to request a copy of the plan in 
accordance with the FOIA. 

The submission of the 2023/24 capital resource plan has been 
extended to 25 May 2023 and is therefore not currently available. 
 
The plan will be published in line with NHSE guidance after this date 
on our website: https://bnssg.icb.nhs.uk/library/ 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 19 May 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


